
 

Caltansis Puppy Buyer Questionnaire 

Name: 

Address: 

 

Postal Code: 

Phone: 

Email: 

 

1. Describe your current household (people & 
animals, ages, breed, species) 

 

 

 

2. Describe your typical day & lifestyle, including 
your work schedule, and how a puppy's needs will be 
met 

 

 

 



 

3. Describe your home & yard (location, fencing 
type & height, set up, provisions for the dogs, 
where dogs sleep, hang out; where they are not 
allowed to be) 

 

 

 

3b. Do you own or rent your home? If you rent, do 
you have written approval from the owner to have a 
dog. 

 

4. What dogs have you had during your life? What 
happened to those dogs? 

 

 

 

5. Have you had a NSDTR before? If not, why do you 
want a NSDTR? If you have had NSDTR, when? What 
happened to those dogs?  

 

 

 



 

6. How will you be housebreaking this puppy? 

 

 

7. What puppy & training classes are available to 
you locally? When do you plan to start puppy 
classes? When do you plan to start other classes 
after finishing puppy class? 

 

 

8. What is your time frame for acquiring a puppy? 
We rarely breed more than 1 litter per year, so you 
may have to wait. Are you willing to wait for the 
right dog? How long? 

 

 

9. We select the puppies for each family, since we 
know our pups better than anyone else. If two 
equally suitable puppies are available, then we 
allow the puppies and you to let us know what's the 
best match. How do you feel about this? (Note: even 
if approved, if we do not have a puppy who matches 
you, we will not sell you a puppy from that litter) 

 

 



 

10. What will you do with you NSDTR when you go on 
a holiday? 
 
 
 
 
 
11. Are you aware that NSDTR are a high-energy 
sporting breed and are very active dogs requiring 
plenty of exercise? How will you take care of their 
needs? 

 

 

 

12. Are you willing to stay in close contact with 
us, openly discuss any training or health problems 
you have, and agree to give us right of first 
refusal should you be unable/unwilling to keep the 
dog?  

 

 

13. What do you expect from us as your pup's 
breeder? 

 

 



 

14. What questions/concerns do you have? Please 
feel free to ask any questions about our dogs. 

 

 

 

 

Please provide references from your vet, your 
current trainer/instructor, or two friends who know 
you well in regards to your dog activities. These 
references will be checked; please provide phone 
numbers and also email address if possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please mail completed form to: 
 
Caltansis Kennels 
Elaine MacDonald 
20 Chinook Dr. SW 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2V 2P6 


